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Executive Board meeting 5 July 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the sixteenth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the possibility for the Liaison Prosecutors and the Representative of 
Denmark’s access and use of the Case Management System. 

The Executive Board adopted the Executive Board Decision on Guidelines for the setting up and 
functioning of the Complaints Committee. In addition, the Executive Board adopted the Executive Board 
Decision on the composition of the Complaints Committee. 

The Executive Board took note of a briefing, by the Administrative Director, about the follow-up and 
actions put in place by the Administrative Director regarding audit, internal control and discharge in 2021. 

The Executive Board discussed a draft College Decision to allow for the continued organisation of College 
meetings using technical means.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


